
VENDOR APPLICATION

The Sully Shuffle Memorial Run/Walk is scheduled to take place Sunday, September 25, 2022.

The Sully Shuffle namesake was a lifelong Oak Lawn resident and retired Oak Lawn Community High
School teacher, Skip Sullivan. During his tenure at OLCHS, he served as the Assistant Girls and Boys
Basketball, Football, Golf and Head Varsity Baseball Coach. Sully gallantly fought Parkinson’s
disease for over 20 years before he passed away in November of 2021.

Sully’s family was overwhelmed with the outpouring of love and support received in the days, weeks
and months after his passing, and it’s obvious his positive attitude and eternal optimism continues to
inspire many. With that in mind, we are having one final shuffle in Sully’s honor! Our hope is to fund
a scholarship in his name at OLCHS while also continuing our support of the American Parkinson
Disease Association Midwest Chapter. We are proud to have donated $231,000 to their efforts to fund
PD research and will maintain that partnership while also creating a scholarship for high school
seniors who emulate Sully’s positive attitude throughout their four years of high school.

If you would like to promote your business at this exciting event, please mail this completed order
form along with your $50 check or money order made out to the
Sully Shuffle Foundation by 9/22/22 to:

Sully Shuffle

c/o Nanette Smith 9408 S. 55th Ave Oak Lawn, IL 60453

Company Name

Contact

Address

City, State

Phone

For additional information or questions regarding the event or donations please feel free to contact:

Nanette Smith, Sponsorship Chairperson, 708-710-1016 rsmith2162@comcast.net or
directors@sullyshuffle.org.
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